
Fachschaft Physik, KIT, Engesserstraße 7, 76131 Karlsruhe

To
the new master students
in summer term 2024

Karlsruhe, 4. April 2024

Invitation

Hello,

you want to start to study physics, geophysics, meteorology or teaching physics in the master in
Karlsruhe in the summer term 2024? In order to make your start at KIT easier and to answer
questions we organize an orientation day. We would like to invite you to this event.

It will start on Thursday, the 11.04.2024 at 10.00 am in front of the physics building
(see map on the back). We will begin with a presentation of the examination regulations (just
physics master) and the digital student portal (we will bring you to room 6.1 building 30.23).
Then there will be a campus tour and a visit to the canteen. Afterwards you will have the
opportunity to create an individual Master’s study plan together with Patrick. In the evening
there is the possibility to join a game night organized from the Mechanical and Chemical en-
gineering student council. Start is at 6.45pm again at the physics building (see map on the back)

Please let us know by email if you are participating.
If you have any questions, please contact us at fachschaft@physik.kit.edu.

See you then!

Patrick and Kylian
Fachschaft Physik
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Engesserstraße 7
76131 Karlsruhe

+49 721 608 42078

https://fachschaft.physik.kit.edu
mailto:fachschaft@physik.kit.edu


Seite 2


